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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Members of The Landmarks Preservation Commission,

We are long time-residents of Palm Beach and owners of several cottages on Root Trail.

We have reviewed the renovation/addition plans for 127 Root Trail and support the project including the
requests for variances.

The design preserves the special historic character of the neighborhood and also incorporates energy
conservation with solar shingles, good green space and a generally pleasing design.

As owners of a historically significant house in Washington, D.C., the Brooker's understand the
importance of Preservation in our Town and have demonstrated that by voluntarily offering the property
be placed under Landmark status.

Please approve.

Sincerely,

Kenn Karakul
James Held 
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